
BATTLEFIELD ESTATES HOMEOWNERS' ASSOCIATION
BOARD MEETING MINUTES
APRIL, 2020

The Board Meeting for April, 2020, was conducted through email communication among Board 
Members due to the COVID-19 health situation.  
Brenda was able to secure an estimate for the repair of the back gait by Don Wiles.  The Board voted 
seven (7) in favor of accepting the estimate with one abstention due to a non-functional email for Bob 
Turpin.  Brenda will notify Don that his quote has been accepted and authorize him the schedule a time 
to repair the gate.  Payment will be awarded when the work is complete with up-front funds provided 
by Jessica, if needed.

The Board will resume meeting with the resolution of th COVID-19 situation.

Submitted by Beth Vincent, Secretary 


